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Subject: FW: Your request for informa2on, ref: H202200054
Date: Tuesday, 1 March 2022 at 9:54:11 AM New Zealand Daylight Time
From: Wendy McGuinness
To:
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From:  
Date: Thursday, 24 February 2022 at 5:12 PM
To: Wendy McGuinness 
Subject: Your request for informa2on, ref: H202200054
 

Tēna koe Wendy,

 

Thank you for your request under the Official Informa2on Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry of
Health on 22 December 2021 for informa2on about New Zealand’s healthcare system. A full copy
of your request is a^ached to this email.

 

The Ministry has decided to respond to your request. Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 global pandemic
response, the Ministry and has experienced significantly higher volumes of queries and will be unable to provide
you with a response to your request today.  We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and will
endeavour to provide this informa2on by COB 10 March 2022

 

We appreciate your pa2ence and understanding at this unprecedented 2me.  

 

Under sec2on 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under
this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at:  or by calling
0800 802 602.

 
OIA Services
Government Services
Office of the Director-General
Ministry of Health
E: 
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Statement of confiden2ality: This e-mail message and any accompanying
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If you have received this message in error, please no2fy the sender
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